
 

 

Friday 27 th September 2024 

  
 

Dear Parents, 
What a wonderful week we have had! Yesterday, we celebrated 
European Day of Languages by devouring a magnificent Italian lunch 
(pasta and pizza) cooked by Mrs. Parker.  
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Whitley Chapel C of E First School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We also had the most wonderful Macmillan Reading Café this 
morning. Our School Hall had such a lovely atmosphere! 
Thank you so much to everyone who donated cakes and 
thank you also to those of you who were able to attend. We 
raised an amazing £135! 



 

 

PIANO LESSONS 

 

Thank you to those of you who have expressed an interest in piano 
lessons. I will be in touch next week with further details. 

Thank you also to those of you who have returned your After School 
Wraparound survey. If you haven’t yet returned yours, please could you do so 
on Monday. 
 

 

  School Councilors 
 

Our School Councilors met briefly for the very first time this week and our 
Librarians did an amazing job of tidying our Library today! We are so proud 
of how well the children are embracing their responsibilities! 

Praise Assembly 

Praise assembly will resume next week and the Parents of Children in 
Class 2  will be more than welcome to join us at 2.55pm. on Friday 4th 
October. 

Leek Club Horticultural & Industrial Exhibition 

 

Thank you to those children who entered into the Leek Show competitions 

and/or attended the show. It is great to see our local events being 
supported! 

 

 

Dates for the Diary 
 

Tuesday 1st October – Unscripted Photography 

Tuesday 8th October – Harvest Lunch – more details to follow  
Tuesday 22nd October – Flu vaccinations in school 
School Closes – Thursday 24th October (Inset day – Friday 25th October) 

 

 
 
Have a lovely weekend 
everyone!  See you all 

on Monday! 
 

Mrs Hayward ☺ 
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